
 

RECHARTERING 
GET READY NOW  
• The New Online Rechartering System Opens on October 15, 2021, 

but you need to start preparing now. 

• The new system will be accessed using your same credentials used 

to access Scoutbook.com or My.Scouting.org. with recharter being 

listed under options. 

• All adults must have current youth protection training. The unit will 

have the ability to load YPT certificates as well as CBC Disclosure 

Authorizations. 

• Ensure unit leaders are correctly registered for their positions.  

Submit new applications as required. 

• Turn in new applications as soon as they are completed to your 

District Professional with correct fees. 

• Once Submitted, the key 3 and delegate will receive an email 

requesting a digital signature.  If necessary, the CC, UL and delegate 

may sign on behalf of the COR.  

• If a unit’s charter has not renewed before December 31, 2021, it will 

be dropped which will affect a youth’s ability to advance.   

 


